Yeung Ka Man (7B)
Look out for a brand new Young Post


Now that the HKCEE results have been released, it’s time to plan for the future.


Congratulations to those of you who have qualified for a Form Six place. But if you haven’t, don’t be disappointed.


There are other ways to continue with your education, such as through the Hong Kong Institute of Vocational Education (IVE) and associate degree programmes. The important thing is to keep studying and working hard.


Thomas Edison, inventor of the phonograph and the electric light bulb, experienced many failures before he succeeded. Failure, the Chinese say, is the mother of success.



Thanks for your letter, Ka-man. I love that so many Young Post readers have embraced a very positive attitude about how to find their place in the world. The William Hung – “just do your best” – approach is upheld by many of you.

Of course, another way of helping boost your grades as well as improve your English is to read a daily English newspaper. Since you’re reading this letter, I’m sure you already know this.

The Young Post team has been hard at work through the summer redesigning the Young Post. Look out for the new look on Monday, September 10. I’m really pleased with it – it looks much slicker and more sophisticated. I hope that you like it, too. When you’ve had a chance to see it, I’d love to know your thoughts on the new look.

Kate, Editor
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